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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

SANTA FE COUNTY ETHICS BOARD MEETING 

November 6, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 
The Santa Fe County Ethics Board Meeting scheduled for November 6, 

2024, at 4:00 p.m. has been canceled. This meeting will be rescheduled for a future 
date. 

For more information, contact Gabe Bustos, County Manager’s Office, at 
gcbustos@santafecountynm.gov or 505-986-6202. 
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